Parish of the Good Shepherd

1671 Beacon Street Waban, Massachusetts 02468-1401



Sunday, June 8th is

Recognition Sunday

All children and adults who took part in our Church School program over the past year (Atrium through Middle School youth) will be acknowledged at the 10:00 AM service this Sunday, June 8 followed by

The Annual Parish Picnic

All parishioners are most welcome!

The annual "all parish end of the year picnic" takes place on the church lawn (or in the Common Room, if outside conditions prove unfavorable...)

Enjoy fellowship, tasty subs & deli items, cool drinks, chips, and cake provided by the Christian Education Committee.